
MONROE COMMUNITY COLLEGE
DAMON CITY CAMPUS 

STUDENT EVENTS AND GOVERNANCE ASSOCIATION (SEGA)
Minutes of December 2, 2011, Meeting

SEGA MEMBERS PRESENT
Teresa Velazquez, President
Alyssa Ginevra, Vice President of Student Events
Shawnitea Thompson, Adult/Evening Student Coordinator
Veronica Alexander, Budget Coordinator
Cynthia Smith, Civic Engagement Coordinator
Hope Roth, Elections Coordinator
Eric Muhammad, Multiple Campus Coordinator
Carlos Suarez, Publicity Coordinator
Ailanda Martinez, Recruitment Coordinator
Lisa Good, Roundtable Coordinator
BreʼShawna Jones, Wellness Coordinator
Tianna Washington, Committee Member

SEGA MEMBERS LATE
Sharon Jones, Vice President of Student Governance

SEGA MEMBERS ABSENT
Desiree Jeffers, Social Activities Coordinator
Robyn Vetuskey, Committee Member
Willie Wofford, Committee Member

OTHERS PRESENT
Dr. Kenneth Humphrey, SEGA Faculty Advisor
Derrick Justice, Student
Eileen Lanzafame, SEGA Faculty Advisor
Michael Snyder, SGA and SUNY Student Assembly Representative
Greg Wilson, Campus Center Operations Coordinator

The meeting was called to order at 12:15 p.m. 
The minutes of the November 18 meeting were approved.

SPEAK TO SEGA

• Mr. Snyder presented the SUNY Student Assembly Legislative Agenda and List of Federal Priorities. A motion was made by 
 Ms. Ginevra and seconded by Ms. B. Jones to approve the documents. Motion approved.

UNFINISHED BUSINESS

Past Events
• Give Thanks Feast on November 21 and Lifespan visit on November 23 were reviewed. 
• Students are reminded to respond to Bookstore Manager Carol Fisherʼs request for feedback on items the Bookstore carries.

NEW BUSINESS

Coordinator Reports
Ms. Smith, Ms. Good, Mr. Muhammad, Mr. Suarez and Ms. Martinez reported on their activities and projects.

Dress Code
Various dress code options were discussed. A motion was made by Mr. Muhammad and seconded by Ms. Smith that business casual 
attire be worn by SEGA members at their business meetings. Motion approved.

ADVISORS  ̓REPORTS
Dr. Humphrey commended the group on their growth and maturity.

The meeting adjourned at 1:25 p.m.
Submitted by Linda Bryce, Campus Center Office Coordinator
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